
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 11/9/2011 11:35:10 AM 
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Jim Hall 

Let me see 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 09, 2011 10:42 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Jim Hall 

I sent this to Jim Hall this morning, FYI. On scheduling for Dec 1, I'd like him to meet Mike P, 
who has to leave about 1 for a CETF Board meeting. Can you bring Jim over earlier? 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Clanon, Paul" <paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Date: November 9, 2011 8:49:58 AM PST 
To: <jhall@hallassoc.net> 
Subject: California PUC — Safety and Rates 

Jim, I see that we'll be getting together again December 1; looking forward to it. I wonder if I 
could tap you (or maybe Bob Chipkevich would be good for this) for a few minutes on the 
phone with a former chief judge at the CPUC whom I've asked to lead a stakeholder process to 
come up with ways to improve the CPUC's handling of safety in our ratemaking cases. 

What I thought you might be able to help with is some impressions based on experiences in/with 
other states. What states do this well? Who's got good ideas we can steal? 

If you're amenable, I can work with your scheduler and get half an hour or so set up for a 
conference call. Thanks for considering. 

Paul Clanon, Executive Director 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415 703-3808 
pac@cpuc.ca.gov 
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